
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
On Tuesday 30th January 2023, Year 2 are having a Castles Day!  
 
On this day, the children will continue to learn about castle life and participate in lots 
of fun activities including knight school, dancing, and jester training!  
 
We also have a very magical top-secret job to do on this day…To help us with this, 
please could you send in a clean jar (with a lid) for your child to use by Friday 
26th January. If you have any extra jars, we would greatly appreciate these too. 
 
Finally, to make this day even more spectacular, we would love children to dress up 
if they would like to. They can choose from knights, princes, princesses, kings, 
queens, blacksmiths, jesters or servants. It is also fine for them to wear school 
uniform if they prefer. We do ask that no football kits be worn.  
 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

The Year 2 Team. 

_________________________________________________________________________ 


